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The summer meeting took place at the beginning of July and ,as a chapter, our

members and officers came together to discuss the 2021 Clark County Fair and assign

corn booth shifts for our members to work. The corn booth shifts include at least 3 shifts

per member and last two hours each. The corn booth is one way our chapter helps raise

money for our organization to succeed and grow. We also planned out set-up times for

every  barn in order to make sure each area was animal, display, and public ready. We

then discussed fair expectations and what was needed to finalize all plans. We got rid of

the home improvement requirement for our chapter due to this being a hard goal for

many of our members to reach each year. We then ended the meeting by answering

any further questions regarding the fair and the upcoming 2021-2022 school year!


